
Verge: Studies
in Global Asias

Verge is organizing programs that work to bridge Asian Studies, Asian
American Studies, and Asian Diaspora Studies at the upcoming AAS and AAAS
conferences.  Our goal is to help generate and support work that straddles or
otherwise navigates the differences and overlaps between Asian Studies and
Asian American/Asian Diaspora Studies as intellectual formations and
interdisciplines. Given Verge’s editorial mission of bringing these intellectual
formations into relation but not into alignment, these roundtables and panels
will be designed to introduce people to the challenges and potential of
conceptualizing such relationality through the paradigm of Global Asias as well
as to showcase some of the innovative work that is already being done.
 
An important part of this mission is to identify and support scholars working
on such endeavors.  As such, we are putting out a call for panel proposals for
the 2020 AAS and AAAS conferences.  We will select several panel proposals to
sponsor for each conference.  If a panel proposal is selected, Verge will help
proposers constitute panels by advertising cfps and submitting proposals for
consideration.  All accepted panels and roundtables will be publicized as part
of Christine Yano’s presidential mission of working to bridge the institutional
divides segmenting the study of Asia and its diasporas and our hope is that
such a concerted approach will help to create nurturing spaces and
communities for like-minded scholars.
 
The AAS conference is scheduled for March 19-22, 2020 in Boston, MA; the
AAAS conference is scheduled for April 9-11, 2020 in Washington, DC.  If you
are interested in submitting a panel proposal for consideration for Verge
sponsorship, please send a 250-word panel abstract along with a 2-page c.v. to
vergevents@psu.edu by the following deadlines: June 15, 2019 (for AAS) and
July 15, 2019 (for AAAS).
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